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Internet Safety Day  

Pupils enjoyed a variety of activities covering internet safety. They 
listened to stories, discussed how they can stay safe online, the  

importance of keeping personal information private as well as what 
makes good passwords from electronic devices.  

Wizard of Oz. 

The cowardly lion and tin man visited school to tell us all 
about our Wizard of Oz themed enrichfest project this 
year. They told us about all the exciting competitions  

before we have our takeover show day in June. 

However this has now unfortunately been cancelled due to 
the coronavirus outbreak. 

Diwrnod Cariad @ yr urdd. 

Mister Urdd popped into school whilst the pupils celebrated “Cariad@yr Urdd” Day. They 
came to school dressed in the colours of Mister Urdd. We also held a successful St David's 
Day concert, which allowed our competing pupils a chance to practice before the County  

Eisteddfod. I am sure you heard how well Daniel, Orla and Katie did, Da iawn pawb. The  

children also enjoyed Dydd Miwsig Cymru where we celebrated Welsh language music day, 
listening to and learning about Welsh songs.  

Key Stage 2 maths competition. 

Four pupils from Key Stage 2 and Miss 
Allyson spent the morning in Ysgol Dinas 
Bran in a maths challenge against eleven 
other teams from local schools. We were 
very proud of all of them. Da iawn pawb.  

NSPCC—Speak out stay safe. 

The pupils joined in an assembly by the 
NSPCC on the subject of “Speak out, Stay 
Safe” followed by an interactive workshop 
for KS2 where they shared ideas.  A big 
thank you for all the sponsorship collected 
towards this cause.  

Computer Buddies. 

Years 3 and 4 teamed up with years 1 and 2 and completed some work on Hwb together.  

Sharing how to send e-mails to each other as well as teachers and some of the internet  

learning sites that they can access.  They are able to access this at home too. 
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Dog Trust.  

We were visited by the dog trust. All the children listened to an assembly and 
learnt how to stay safe around dogs. The children then took part in some problem 
solving. We all had a fun and informative morning. The foundation  phase will be 

having another visit later in the year to take part in their new workshop. 

Key Stage 2 TTrockstars tournament. 

All the pupils in Key Stage 2 took part in a TTrockstars 
challenge against other pupils in Wales. It bought out 
the competitive streak in everybody. We were very 
proud of all of them. Da iawn pawb.  

Science Day (STEM). 

Year 5 and 6 enjoyed an investigation with Mrs Beaumont where they read the scales 
on Newton meters to measure the force needed to pull different trainers over a 
line, they used these results to tell them  which trainer had the most friction and 
therefore the best grip, we then made a bar chart to show our results  

World Book Day. 

We held another successful World Book Day and the children looked fabulous in their 
costumes. A big thank you for supporting this event again. We hope you managed to 
get your free books with your vouchers.  

Spanish. 

Miss Norton, years 5 and 6 continue to enjoy their Spanish clas-
ses. It was lovely to see some greetings being used in our NHS 
video. Bien Hecho  


